JOHN TAYLOR & CoO.
— THE BeELL FOUNDRY,

PHONE: 2241 (2 Lings)
TELEGRAMS BELLS, LOUGHBOROUGH"

i LOUGHBOROUGH,

CH ELLS
- ES
s

byl

c B
P CcCHi
LON
L Exac.

[S I i
roy»c

o»r
ror

S
RIL
CK BE

RESTORING OLD OAK BELL FRAMES A SPECIALITY

L December 1952

Dear Mr. Crook,
Deane Parish Church - Bells.

Many thanks for your letter end we are sorry that
it wes through illness that you were not able to meet our
tir. Fidler when he called upon the Vicar to discuss the question

of the bells.

Yle are to-day writing the Vicar with confirmation
of the estimate and other points discussed with lr. Fidler and
trust that you will accept our apologies for the delay which
has teken place, but it will not be repeated in future.
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Again with meny thanks for writing to us,
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Yours sincerely,
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